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Erskineville Station Upgrade 
Construction update | Feb – April 2023  
The Erskineville Station Upgrade is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW 
Government initiative to provide a station that is accessible to people with a disability, 
limited mobility, parents/carers with prams, and customers with luggage.  

Planned out of hours work (February, March, April)  
Over the next three months, some activities have been planned at the same time as 
scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork weekends, when no trains are running. Please be 
advised that other contractors will also be working during these periods. 

At this stage, we will be working: 

• from 4am Saturday 4 until 12am Monday 6 February 
• from 4am Saturday 11 until 12am Monday 13 February 
• from 4am Saturday 11 until 12am Monday 13 March  
• from 4am Friday 7 until 12am Tuesday 11 April  

Activities will include: 

• Excavating and trenching to install new services 
• Installing new lighting and electrical upgrade work 
• Installing canopy steel and roofing 
• Improvements to the footbridges and staircases 
• Platform regrading.  

 
Work is subject to change. Please subscribe for email updates to be informed of any 
changes to our planned work scheduled. Please let us know if you require project updates 
via an alternative method.  

How our work may impact you 
• Measures to reduce noise will be implemented where possible 
• A work truck will be parked on Bridge Street during the weekend work periods 
• There will be an increase in construction vehicles accessing our site, especially 

during the weekend work periods 
• Traffic control will be in place to safely manage our work areas. 

Day work  
Day work will continue 
during standard 
construction hours (7am 
until 6pm Monday to 
Friday, and from 8am 
until 1pm on 
Saturdays). 
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